Attention families of 8" grade students planning to attend Catholic High School in Fall 2025! The High School
Placement Test (HSPT) administered as part of the Cooperative Admissions Program for Cathelic High Schools
will be given on Friday, November 8, 2024. Registration information for the H5PT exam is online at
www.njcoopexam.org. For more information about the Cooperative Admissions Program, go to

https://www.catholicschoolsnj.org/hs-admissions.

Additionally, the Catholic high schools in the Archdiocese of Newark are holding their annual High School Expo
Mights in September at various locations in the Archdiocese. Parents and students are invited to meet with
representatives from Catholic high schools from 7:00-8:30 pm on the following dates:

Tuesday, September 17th: 5t. Thomas the Apostle School, 50 Byrd Ave, Bloomfield
Tuesday, September 24th: Visitation Academy, 222 N. Farview Ave., Paramus
Wednesday, September 25th: 5t. Theresa School, 540 Washington Ave., Kenilworth
Thursday, September 26th: Hudson Catholic High School, 790 Bergen Ave., Jersey City

For directions and more information, visit www.catholicschoolsnj.org or call 973-497-4260.
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